	



Minutes of Standards Committee

Meeting Date:

Wednesday, 17 October 2007 starting at 7pm

Present:

B Dearing (Chairman)

Councillors:


Parish Councillors:

C Law

N Birch

P Walsh

In attendance: Legal Services Manager.

486

APOLOGIES

Apologies for absence from the meeting were submitted on behalf of Councillors D Smith and D Taylor.

487

MINUTES

The minutes of the meeting held on 13 June 2007 were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman.

488

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest.

489

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

There was no public participation.

490

REFERENCES FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES 

There were no references from Overview and Scrutiny Committees.

491

COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES AND NOMINEES

The Legal Services Manager submitted a report asking the Committee to consider the Council's arrangements for nomination to and appointment of representatives on outside bodies.  She asked Committee to also consider the arrangements for advice, training, support etc for Borough Councillors taking on additional responsibilities on outside bodies.   She gave a brief outline of the process of appointments to outside bodies, which are made at the Annual Meeting of the Council each year.  These roles vary and Committee felt that roles and responsibilities should be made clearer taking account of the terms of reference for these outside bodies.  There was also concern expressed with regard to the handover from one Borough Councillor to another in their representative role on outside bodies and with regard to the reporting back arrangements after one has attended a meeting of the outside body.  

There was some discussion with regard to representatives on a charitable body automatically becoming a trustee and therefore liable eg Citizens Advice Bureau and that these charities should also be checking the eligibility of the persons nominated.  After some discussion it was 

RESOLVED:
That 

1.
Committee ask the Legal Services Manager to write to the outside bodies as shown in the Appendix to the report asking them to provide details of the governing document or details of the arrangement which govern each nomination/appointment;

2.
the Council should ensure that appropriate indemnity arrangements are provided for Councillors;

3.
once this information is received the Legal Services Manager write to all Members and alert them to the need to prepare to hand over to subsequent representatives the necessary documentation and the benefit of their experience; and

4.
Committee consider and recommend to the Council the appropriate reporting Committee for each representative.

492
PRESENTATION TRAINING DVD PREPARED BY THE STANDARDS BOARD FOR ENGLAND IN RELATION TO THE REVISED CODE OF CONDUCT

The Committee watched a DVD produced by the Standards Board for England on the revised Code of Conduct which proved to be very informative.  The Legal Services Manager reported that this DVD was to be shown before several committees in the next cycle of meetings to ensure that all Councillors were able to see it.  

The meeting closed at 8.10pm.

If you have any queries on these minutes please contact Michelle Smith (414402).




L Rimmer


M Sutcliffe
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